






Provider Reimbursement Notice
Senate Bill 32x

OHCA PRN 2023-04	

August 15, 2023

SHOPP Providers,

This letter is to inform you that $175 million from Senate Bill 32x has been dispersed and should arrive in your account on or around 8/16/2023. Award letters will be sent out to hospitals.

The disbursement is a one-time funding to critical access hospitals and hospitals participating in the Supplemental Hospital Offset Payment Program.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Provider Reimbursement by email at ProvReimb@okhca.org. 

Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members.
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